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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Covid and planning until Christmas 

Based on the fact that, at a rough guess, 10% of our school have had Covid this term already we have been 

planning our safety measures between now and Christmas.  Cases have never been so high for us or other local 

schools.  We have staff who have and continue to be very poorly and a number of children from all year groups 

affected.  In light of all of this, we have decided that it is wise to plan to do any Christmas productions online 

without external audiences as we feel we need to do our bit to attempt to keep the school population safe for 

school and Christmas holidays when they are likely to meet up with their families and friends.   

Parent and teacher consultations (Zoom Calls) on Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th November 

On Monday and Tuesday next week we will be holding our parent consultations.  Emails have been sent about 

booking appointments.  On the day of your appointment you will be sent a zoom invitation from the class 

teacher.  There will be a zoom waiting room system.  The zoom invite will be sent to only one parent in the 

family group so please forward this to the other person.  If you are having difficulty accessing your account to 

book then please contact school. 

 

Date for your diary Year 5 - One night residential   

The Year 5 residential will take place on Thursday 31st March 2022 for one night and is a fantastic opportunity for 

children to experience being away from home whilst taking part in two outdoor adventure activities with their 

friends.  It will also allow them to experience the same venue for when they are in Year 6 and they have a 4 night 

residential.  If your child is in Year 5 then please start putting aside some money now for both of these trips – 

they are very good value but if you haven’t prepared it can feel a lot. 

 

Tempest Photography  

Please could any orders be back at school by next Wednesday.  You can order online as well and if you would like 

free delivery back to the school the order needs to be submitted by tomorrow.   

 

Parking in residents car park on Heathway 

We have had a few complaints from residents about parents pulling up into their residents’ car park and blocking 

their entrance. So please be considerate when parking to pick up children.   

 

Halloween Pictures 

If you would like these back please come and collect from Rebecca.  

 

Kind regards 
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Hilary Priest 

 

Adverts – please note that the school is neither recommending nor supporting the adverts below.  If you wish to advertise in 

our newsletter then please contact the school for details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


